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U_b_eEy 12_ 1974

House Znterior Committee

416 Congressional Annex
_gashington, Do C. 20515

Dear Tom_

Enclosed for your InfozT_ation is a report sunlmarizlng
the current status of the _mrlanas negotla£ions. X am in
the process of sending thls s_ary report to all the members
of the Subco_Ittee on Territorial and Znsular Affairs°

As you probably kno_-_from Adrian, X _ecently had the
opportunity to meet with Congressmen Burton, Foley and _on Pat
to review _%e tentative agresments reflected in the Joint
Communique of December 19, 1973. X %_ould very much like to
meet with _ny minority members of tho Subcommittee _ho are
interested in the negotiations. Xn the course of Such a
meeting Z will try my best to explain informally what the
Marianas are trying £o accomplish in the nego£ietions and to
answer any questions _hich members of the Subcommittee may
have.

I _ould appreciate your assistance in scheduling
meetings with Congressmen _ho are interested and will be in
touch with you shortly to see %_hat the prospects are.

Be_t personal regards,

Sincerely,

Howard P° Willens


